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USCIS ANNOUNCES A VALENTINE’S DAY CREDIT CARD 
PAYMENT OPTION 
by Kathleen Campbell Walker

On February 14, 2018, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) 
announced that it will accept credit card (Visa, MasterCard, American 
Express or Discover) payments for forty-one fee based forms. Notably, 
the I-129 petition for a nonimmigrant worker is excluded.  The  I-485 
adjustment application and the I-765 application for employment 
authorization, however, made it on the list.

How to pay by credit card?

Applicants must use a Form G-1450, Authorization for Credit Card 
Transactions.  This form requires an authorized signature for the credit 
card transaction.  The USCIS lockbox will then use the form to make 
an electronic credit card payment in pay.gov, which is owned and 
operated by the Department of Treasury.  After use, the G-1450 form is 
destroyed to protect the credit card information.  

Why choose to pay by credit card?  Remember this is a PAPER PROCESS, 
using a paper form.

•	 Insufficient funds in bank account.
•	 Reduce delays in obtaining a physical check.
•	 Earn points on a credit card.
•	 Reduce problems with ACH transfers via check.
•	 Depending on the bank, potential reduction on time to confirm 

payment received.

This client alert is published by Dickinson Wright PLLC to inform our clients 
and friends of important developments in the field of immigration. The 
content is informational only and does not constitute legal or professional 
advice. We encourage you to consult a Dickinson Wright attorney if you have 
specific questions or concerns relating to any of the topics covered here.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:

Kathleen Campbell Walker is a Member in Dickinson 
Wright’s El Paso office. She can be reached at 915.541.9360  
or kwalker@dickinsonwright.com. 

Lisa D. Duran is a Member in Dickinson Wright’s Phoenix 
office. She can be reached at 602.285.5032 or lduran@
dickinsonwright.com. 

Elise S. Levasseur is a Member in Dickinson Wright’s Troy 
office. She can be reached at 248.433.7520 or elevasseur@
dickinsonwright.com. 

Kevin J. Weber is a Partner in Dickinson Wright’s Toronto  
office. He can be reached at 416.367.0899 or kweber@
dickinsonwright.com.

Christian S. Allen is Of Counsel in Dickinson Wright’s 
Troy office. He can be reached at 248.433.7299 or callen@
dickinsonwright.com. 

Heather L. Frayre  is Of Counsel in Dickinson Wright’s 
El Paso  office. She can be reached at 915.541.9370 or 
hfrayre@dickinsonwright.com. 

Suzanne K. Sukkar is Of Counsel in Dickinson Wright’s 
Ann Arbor office. She can be reached at 734.623.1694 or 
ssukkar@dickinsonwright.com. 
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https://www.uscis.gov/forms/forms-processed-uscis-lockbox-facilities
https://www.uscis.gov/sites/default/files/files/form/g-1450.pdf

